.
Join us for an OPEN HOUSE meeting

about the proposed

Erie Canal Bike Path Extension

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 6t 6-7 P.M.

AT LUMBER CITY DEVELOPMENT
500 WHEATFIELD STREET
MAIN CONFERENCE ROOM

Anticipated construction start: Spring/Summer 2024

If you are unable to attend the
This project will

include some tree
remova ls, mailbox
relocations, and
driveway repairs in
order for the path to
be constructed.

meeting in person, you can
complete the enclosed comment
form with any questions/concerns.
Please include a phone number or

e-mail so a member of the design

team can contact you.




